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What has been happening this week?  

In English, we have been planning and drafting a series of diary entries as Sir Ernest 
Shackleton 
In Maths, we have been practising the bus stop method of division 
In RE, we thought about why God’s people needed freedom  
In Art, we have applied our sketching skills to draw pictures of Emperor Penguins  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Tom & Dora for their English work 

Headteachers Award: Willow & Ella– Rose for Perseverance  

Shining Stars: Ella– Rose 

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ I really enjoyed sketching penguins in class. I liked it because I haven’t drawn a realistic 

penguin before!” Sasha  

Reminders & Messages  

We have ordered a bird watching kit from the RSPB.. The great Bird Watch! 

We have noticed some regular winged guests just outside our classroom and 

would like to find out more! 

  

 

 

 


